

Massachusetts Building Commissioners & Inspectors Association, Inc.



P.O. Box 846 • Burlington, Massachusetts 01803

June 11, 2024

Michael Wich, Chair ICC Nominating Committee c/o Dominic Sims, CEO International Code Council 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Mr. Wich,

My name is Sam Joslin, President of the Massachusetts Building Commissioners and Inspectors Association (MBCIA) and I am writing to inform you that the MBCIA would like to endorse Christina Jackson for the position of Director for the ICC Board of Directors. Ms. Jackson is an impressive candidate who has made clear her devotion and dedication to the protection the codes provide in the built environment and as an advocate for her fellow inspectors.

Sincerely,

Sam Joslin

President - MBCIA